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Dear Parents and Carers,

I can’t believe we are in the final term of the school year! 
Gala Day – Saturday 8th June

This year is the 40th anniversary of Newmains Gala Day- their Ruby anniversary. For further information please contact a member of the Parent Council. Thank you for supporting the school to make preparations for the Gala Day.

Newsletters- Reminder
Due to budget constraints and increased costs the school will only provide a newsletter if you have requested one. Please remember to check the school website for regular news and updates. This also supports the school with our ECO work to REDUCE, REUSE AND RECYCLE
News for P7 Parents- Keeping you informed 

Transition dates for Coltness High are Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd May. Transition dates for Clyde Valley High School are Thursday 30th and Friday 31st May. More information to follow, nearer the time. The date for our P7 disco with Morningside and St Brigid’s Primaries is Thursday 20th June at St. Brigid’s Parish Centre.

Transition Nursery to P1

Our new starts have had letters inviting them to the school to share learning experiences and meet new friends. There are various interesting and enjoyable events planned for them. We look forward to meeting them all.

Partnership with Parents

During the next week or so you will receive information from your child about what they will be learning this term and what you can do to support. Watch out for this in school bags. 
Parent Council News
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The next Parent Council meeting will take place on Monday 13th May at 6.30pm in the area outside the HTs office.  You are very welcome to join us! Minutes of the Parent Council meetings can now be accessed on our school website. A copy of the Parent Council Constitution can also be accessed there too! Please visit www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk
Sports News

I would like to thank Mr McArthur and Gary Dempster for their continued support of our work. They coach and organise regular football and cross country events for the children.

School Website

Our school website continues to grow and develop but remains work in progress. We are always looking for new ideas or helpful hints to improve it! Please get in touch with Miss Allan to let her know what should be included on our school website. Thank you!
Book Fair.

A big thank you to all who bought books at the book fair. A special thanks to Mrs Baird, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Carty and Mrs Conner. Each class has been able to buy £67 worth of books for their topic work and class libraries. We hope the children enjoy reading their new books.
Newmazing

Newmazing were amazing! The children in primaries 6 and 7 took part in a dance and music schools competition at Clyde Valley High last month. Nine schools took part. We are delighted to report that Newmains won. Well done to Miss Burns and Miss Keating and all the boys and girls in our senior classes!
Bikeability

Pupils in Primary 7 completed their Bikeability training with Mrs Codona last week. They have all worked very hard and received certificates and badges from the Road Safety Officer. Primary 6 are about to start their Bikeability training.

Blair Drummond.

The whole school are to visit Blair Drummond Safari Park on Wednesday 26th June. The Parent Council have worked very hard raising money towards the cost for this day. We hope the sun shines!

Contact Number for School

The school office is to be revamped on the Tuesday 7th May – the inset day for staff. School phone lines will be out of use from close of business on Friday 3rd May until the morning of 8th May. If you need to contact the school, please phone the school mobile on 07903939093.
Health Matters

It is very important that all children drink enough water throughout the school day. Access is provided to water coolers for children to use. Please encourage your child to stay hydrated as this also aids the learning process too!
Safety Matters 

Please continue to help us to keep our children safe and protected.

[image: image3.wmf]I urge you to use the car park located at the end of School Road to drop off or collect your child from school. Please continue to remind your child about the importance of wearing their seatbelt to travel on our school buses. It is also essential that your child remains in his or her seat at all times whilst on board our school buses. Thank you for all your help!

    Some key dates for your diary:
6th May- school closed for holiday

7th May- school closed for inservice day

13th May- Parent Council Meeting

15th May- New P1 children to school 9.45-11.15

24th and 27th May inclusive- School closed for holiday

13th June – Parent Council Discos for children

21st June – Summer Service. Coltness Memorial Church 10 am.
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26th June – School Trip to Blair Drummond Safari Park.

27th- June- School closes at 1pm

Yours sincerely,

E Maguire        Acting Head Teacher

Newmains Primary School
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